
Subject: Re: 594 p.c. (vandalism)
From: Jim Omahen
Date: 03/18/2016 10:39 AM
To: "hmd.acevedo" <hmd.acevedo@yahoo.com>
CC: Lisa Schechter <lisa@mediadistrict.org>

Thanks Cesar.  

--
Jim Omahen, Operations Manager
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Ave.
Hollywood, CA  90038
Ph 323.860.0088
Fax 323.860.0089

MediaDistrict.org

From: Cesar Acevedo <hmd.acevedo@yahoo.com>
Date: Friday, March 18, 2016 at 10:29 AM
To: "jim@mediadistrict org" <jim@mediadistrict.org>
Subject: Fwd: 594 p.c. (vandalism)

-------- Original message --------
From: "hmd.acevedo" <hmd.acevedo@yahoo.com>
Date: 3/18/2016 10:24 AM (GMT-08:00)
To: "bratcher rickey@gmail. com" <bratcher.rickey@gmail.com>, "jasontonylittle@gmail com" <jasontonylittle@gmail.com>, 
rodriguezzjay@gmail.com, Sgt.m4te@yahoo.com, "justinjbm@icloud com" <justinjbm@icloud.com>, "u. s. army48@gmail. com" 
<u.s.army48@gmail.com>
Subject: 594 p.c. (vandalism)

On 3/18/16 at approximately 0834hrs received a call from subject known as viper, stating someone had broken into the storage from 1032 
sycamore (Record plant) located across the street from business on the south east side corner of Record plant parking lot. Upon arrival 
officer osuna and i observed the door open and what appeared to be forced opened, multiple items were scatter on the ground. A call was 
placed to record plant due to no answer a message was delivered informing them of the incident. 10 minutes after the call an employee 
from the business arrived coming from the west of Santa Monica alley way identifying himself as Sam. He was aware of incident. He stated 
he couldn't get a hold of his supervisor and that he was waiting for a call back. 


